
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/8/2015 3:08:47 PM
Subject: CHE

Holly,
 
Austin and I need your assistance interpreting the requirements for the chairman seat on CHE. The Chair of CHE 
recently resigned and we need to know if the Governor can designate a new chair or if the new chairman must be 
confirmed by the Senate. Let me know if that makes sense or if you need me to clarify.
 
Thanks,
 
Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
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